
ROAD CLOSED 

PLEASE PARDON OUR MESS 
And be aware of partial or full road closures 

 
The Town is currently working on rehabilitation of a 
damaged stormwater pipe on Drummond St. and the 
corner of Short St. Through traffic will be limited. 
 
The access to business from these streets might be 
limited during construction. Please plan on 
using other entrances. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause.  
Thanks - TOK Stormwater 


